Squirrels Class Newsletter

Friday 14th March 2025

What has been happening this week?

In RE... 1 wonder which is best the old or the new? We heard some puzzling things that Jesus showed and said
about God’s kingdom.

In English... We started to read our new book ‘Moth’ the children have been making predications about the narra-
tive.

In Maths... We are learning how to sort objects in rows and columns and how we can add and multiply them.
In History... We are used a spider diagram to record facts about Charles Darwin.
In Art ... We have made different colours of texture paper ready to start our collage project.

In Science... We took photos of flowers outside then, used it to draw our own picture of it.

Celebrations & Pupil Voice
Head teacher award- Y1— Martha, for showing love and kindness to everyone.
Y2- Olivia, for showing perseverance in her learning.
Work on the Wall- Y1- Noah, for his amazing Maths work.

Y2- Zac, for brilliant story mapping.

Reminders & Messages

Tuesday and Wednesday—Parents Evening, thank everyone for booking it, looking forward to seeing you.

Friday—Comic Relief, Crazy Hair Day! All welcome to take part. Year 6s will be running a few stalls at play time, children can
bring money to have go.

Thursday 27th—Y2 Visit to Farm.

Friday 28th - Mother’s Day Tea, all welcome to join us, in the afternoon, for this traditional school celebration.




